
Please note I tried submitting this through the website but it wouldn't let me. 

Thank you for taking the time to read my letter. I am Kim Sheldon from Washburn, ND. 

I am in favor of Bill 1468. I believe it is very important for everyone to have access to vaccine 

inserts before being vaccinated . The consent forms or material normally handed out is not 

complete in revealing all information regarding the vaccine. 

For instance, in the vaccines you will see statements such as "has not been evaluated for 

carcinogenic or mutagenic potential". Also missing many times is a complete list of ingredients 

within the vaccine, which may include formaldehyde, polysorbate 80, aluminum, etc. 

Everyone should have access and the right to know what they or their children are having 

injected into them and the possible outcomes. Again, the materials usually used are 

insufficient as compared to the vaccine inserts. 

Thank you for hearing my concern. 
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